
Sakura  Festival:  Cherry
blossoms,  friendship,
optimism
Clark College celebrated its annual Sakura Festival on April
20. Rain and cool temperatures moved the community event from
underneath  a  canopy  of  cherry  blossoms  to  inside  Gaiser
Student Center. The event was presented by Clark College, the
city of Vancouver and Vancouver Rotary.

Clark College honors Vietnam
War  veterans  by  dedicating
Witness Tree
More than 100 Vietnam War veterans, families and supporters
gathered at Clark College on March 29 to dedicate a Witness
Tree commemorating the 50th anniversary of the end of U.S.
involvement in the Vietnam War.
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